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Dear Student, 

Congratulations on receiving your place at Deyes High School. I am absolutely delighted that you will be joining 
us here in September.  

I am sure that you are already thinking ahead to that time and wondering what to expect. I can promise you 
that it’s going to be very exciting and that there is a wonderful community of staff and students here to help 
you with every step of your journey.  

Some of you will already know lots about us through your family and friends, whilst some of you may be 
finding it all very new. To help with this, we are going to give you lots of information and opportunities which 
will help you to prepare for starting at Deyes in September. I know that you will want to know all about your 
new uniform, your form groups and what your timetable will be like! This will, I am sure, make you feel 
confident when you join us.  

You will have the chance to learn so many new subjects and topics when you are here and also to take part in 
lots of different activities. Making new friends and getting to know new people will be another important part 
of settling in here and we hope to be able to begin this part of your induction very soon.  

I am sure you are as excited as I am about the new sports facilities, science laboratories, technology rooms 
and all areas of the school being brand new. 

In the meantime, I hope that you enjoy every minute of your final term at primary school and that you are 
able to enjoy all the celebrations your school will want to treat you to. We will see you very soon; I am really 
looking forward to meeting you.  

With kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Victoria L Beaney  

Head of School 


